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About the project
The City of Stonnington is upgrading the toilets at Hedgeley Dene Gardens to make them accessible to people of all abilities. The 

project is expected to take 12 weeks to complete, with temporary toilet facilities provided while upgrade works are underway. 

We recognise works of this nature will cause some inconvenience. Every effort will be made to keep disruption to a minimum and 

we thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

» Construct accessible ramp
» Upgrade toilet facilities
» Refurbish building

Works

January to April 2025 (estimated)
 7am to 6pm (Monday to Friday)

When

Hedgeley Dene Gardens, 
Malvern East
(see map overleaf)

Location

There may be some impact to the 
access along the path when drainage 
upgrade works are being carried out.  
If this occurs, signage will be in place 
to direct pedestrians safely around the 
work zone. 
Access to all other areas of the park 
will be maintained at all times.

Pedestrians

Hedgeley Dene Gardens will remain 
open during the works. The toilets 
being upgraded will be closed and  
temporary facilities provided.

Residents

Contractor: 
Stosius and Staff Constructions Pty Ltd
Ben Wheeler
M: 0447 352 567

City of Stonnington:
Project Manager
Shahab Javadi
M: 0408 566 329 

Emergency 
(out of hours) 
P: 8290 1333

Contact

WORK SITE RESTRICTIONS
In accordance with Worksafe and OH&S 
practices, parking and pedestrian access 
with the work site will be limited during 
working hours.

Please adhere to warning signs at all times




